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Board Highlights October 16th, 2023

École Vickers Public School Leadership Team Showcases Learning 
Improvement and Student Achievement 
A delegation from École Vickers Public School made a presentation to 
bring the work of school improvement and increasing student achievement 
to life for the Board. Principal Jennie Green and Vice Principal Chelsie Bergen 
talked about the journey their school has been on over the past 4 year to develop
effective practice in teaching mathematics and increase student achievement in 
the subject area. Using research based best practices and resources to support 
them their math classrooms have transformed using vertical surfaces and 
collaborative methods. Teachers have taken on the resource MathUP and the 
pedagogies around Building Thinking Classrooms to elevate their work and in turn 
bring student achievement from the 70th percentile into the 80th percentile and 
maintained this achievement for the last 3 years. Superintendent Jennfier Hingely thanked 
the team for bringing to life the work described in her accountability reports which were 
also presented to the Board in their regular meeting.

Celebration Acknowledgement: Recognizing Partners of the Feeding
our Futures Program
The Board would like to celebrate and honor the outstanding commitment
of Lake Country Co-op, Lakeland Ford, Lakeland Hyundai, Signature
Group, Broda Group, and Conexus Credit Union for their generosity to the
"Feeding our Futures Program" over the past seven years. These companies
have collectively provided over 400,000 emergency lunches to the students
of Prince Albert, demonstrating their remarkable dedication to addressing
food insecurity in our community. Their contributions have not only filled
empty stomachs but have also fostered a sense of support and unity within
our Saskatchewan Rivers community.
The impact of this program goes beyond the meals served. It symbolizes the
power of collaboration and community spirit. As the Board celebrates this
milestone, they look forward to continuing to work together, and ensuring
that every child in Prince Albert has access to the resources they need to
thrive in their learning. The Board extends our deepest gratitude to our
program partners for their exceptional contributions to the Feeding our
Futures Program and their unwavering commitment to the well-being of 
our students.

 

 

Saskatchewan Rivers Students For Change Board
Representative
The Board was pleased to welcome Charlie Lysyk the SRSC
Board Representative to the meeting. Charlie delivered a report
outlining the first full group meeting and the Executive
orientation for the SRSC this year. She also was able to voice a
student perspective on Board topics of debate, and ended the
meeting inviting board members to follow the SRSC on their new
instagram account. The Board extends their sincerest thanks to
Charlie for representing the group so well.

The Board hopes this brief update can
provide information and promote

communication. If you want further
details about the Board and its       

meetings, you can find information at
this under the "About Us" Tab at

www.srsd119.ca. You are also               
encouraged to contact your local

trustee.
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